
  
 

 

 

 

May 23, 2024 

 

Board Memo 074-2024: NAPS Request for RIF Information  

 

Executive Board, 

 

Per Postal Reorganization Act 39, the Postal Service is in violation of failing to consult with NAPS in the 

planning and development of programs that affects any of NAPS’s members. 

 

NAPS headquarters has requested documentation from the USPS regarding facilities that have implemented or 

will be implementing RIF. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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